
 

 

 

 

 

         Just a reminder from the Cedar Shores storage committee. If you rented a storage lot for 2021 and 

have not yet signed a contract or paid for the 2021 season you have until March 1, 2021 to get your 

rental confirmed. If a 2021 contract and $25.oo per lot payment is not received by March 1, 2021 you 

will for fit your lot. There will be no exceptions. 

                                                                                                Thank You, 

                                                                                            Cedar Shores storage committee 

 


